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A Message from The President  

 

August is flying by. I must apologize that the Beacon has been delayed in distribution.  This summer has 

been very busy!  

 

Some other updates and information. 

 

Call Multiplier - We have started using the Call Multiplier to notify you of important things going on in the 

community. If you have not received a call from Mystic Harbour, please provide your phone number to 

MHHOA21811@gmail.com or place a note in the payment box on the corner or Whale and Dockside. 

 

Pets - Just a reminder! Pet Owners must be in control of your pet by 
some means. There have been a couple of incidents in the last few 
months.   
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Swimming pool – Anyone that has gone to the pool recently has probably seen that Phil Butler is back at 

our pool this year. This was in part due to a request that we made to the pool company.  We are glad to 

have him back! 

 

Boat/storage yard – We are still having issues with boats and 

trailers in the yard.  If you have completed the application and been 

given the code for the lock, DO NOT SHARE IT WITH ANYONE 

ELSE!  Here are some of the photos of unknown vehicles in the 

yard.  If any of these belong to you or you know who owns it Please 

let the association know either by email or written notice either in 

the payment box or mail to the PO Box.  

If these are not removed or we do not have notification of to 

whom they belong, they will be removed at the owner’s 

expense on Thursday, September 1, 2022.  

 

 Lawn care - The board has been continually monitoring issues as they arise relating to our lawn care 

services and will continue to do so through the rest of the season. Rick will continue to be point person to 

deal with those issues directly with the contractor.  

 

Reminder, there will be no board meeting in August. Our next meeting is scheduled for Saturday, 

September 10th at 10am in the clubhouse.  
 
Thank You,   

Corey Rimel, President 

 
VP Gina Pappalardo has been organizing a community wide yard 

sale. If you are interested in participating or have questions, 

please contact her directly at ginamhhoa@gmail.com.  
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